
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Appointments and Walk-in Opportunities 
Available on Saturday May 1st  

HOWELL, Michigan. -  (April 29, 2021) The Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) has 

appointment and walk-in availability at the COVID-19 vaccine clinic this Saturday, May 1st. 

Appointments and walk-in opportunities are from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. The Pfizer vaccine will be 

provided to individuals aged 16 and over. Minors must have a parent or guardian present to receive a 

vaccination. The clinic is located at Chilson Hills Church, 4440 Brighton Rd., Howell, MI 48843. 

Schedule your vaccine appointment below! 

Schedule a COVID-19 vaccine (Pfizer) appointment for Saturday, May 1st: https://bit.ly/3e8vAsV. 

COVID-19 vaccines are now readily available in Livingston County. To find a clinic or other 

location that offers the COVID-19 vaccine near you, visit https://vaccinefinder.org/. For more 

information on the COVID-19 vaccine, including safety and efficacy information, visit 

CDC.gov/Coronavirus or Michigan.gov/COVIDvaccine. For questions, email 

COVID19@livgov.com or call 517-546-9850. 

CONTACT: 

Natasha Radke, Public Information Officer 
Livingston County Health Department  
(517) 546-9850
nradke@livgov.com
www.lchd.org
https://www.facebook.com/myLCHD
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